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REF. NO.:- CCHSS/NOTICE/2021-22/04 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

The festival of lights is here, and everyone is busy making preparations for 
candles, diyas, lights, gifts, sweets, festive dresses… The students at Carmel 
Convent School will be engaged in various activities.  Each Class Teacher will 
design a programme that is appropriate for the students under their care.  
 

I request you, parents, kindly encourage your ward to participate and look 
forward to happy and purposeful participation.  
 

Do remember to share pictures of the activities and celebrations at 
houses@carmeljammu.com. Do encourage your ward to undertake one 
activity to reach out to needy people. Sharing during festival times brings 
happiness in life. It is fundamental to the development and nurturing of all 
human relationships. To share is to spread lasting joy. 
 

May this Diwali lights lead you onto the road of growth and prosperity, bless 
you with peace and good health.  Happy Diwali! 
 

 
 

Please note: 
The school will remain closed for Diwali from 2nd to 7th November.  
School begins at 8.30 a.m. for online learning from the 1st of November, 2021. 
 

 
 
Warm Regards, 
Maria Swati A.C. 
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